
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We believe in the limitless capacity for everyone to achieve great things 

King Henry VIII 3-19 School 
Ysgol 3-19 Brenin Harri’r VIII 
Headteacher: Mr J R Watson 
Website: kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk 
Email: kinghenryviii319@schoolsedu.org.uk 
Primary site 
Llywnu Lane, Abergavenny, NP7 6AR 
Phone: 01873 735010 
Secondary site 
Old Hereford Road, Abergavenny, NP7 6EP 
Phone: 01873 735373 

 
Dydd Gwener Mawrth 22ain 

 
 
Dear Years 10-13 Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 
 
Re: Easter Revision Sessions 
 
Congratulations to pupils who are working hard as they complete their final preparations for the 
summer examinations. 
 
There are a number of revision sessions being held during the Easter holidays.  The programme 
of activities is attached to this letter, and is also located on our school website by clicking here.   
 
These sessions are part of our preparation to ensure your child is ready for the summer 
examinations.   
 
I have also attached a Year 10 English Literature and Year 11 English Language revision guide 
which includes course information, key dates and revision websites that will be of use to your 
child. 
 
Many thanks for your positivity and support. 

Yours sincerely / Yn gywir,  

 
Mr M. Stockham 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

         

 

 
 

         

 

https://www.kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=231&type=pdf

